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The HSE are pleased to announce the appointment of Gareth Morton as the new 

National Director of Procurement within the HSE National Finance and Procurement 

Division.  

Gareth brings to this position 30 years of senior experience in procurement and supply 

chain management. He is deeply committed to ensuring procurement processes not 

only deliver value for money but also support frontline staff in delivering exceptional 

care.  He will be instrumental in progressing the strategic procurement journey across 

the organisation to deliver a best-in-class procurement service.  His expertise and 

leadership will be invaluable in navigating the challenges and opportunities ahead. 

 

 


